Public Art Committee -- Minutes 12/02/10

Present: Committee members Sandy Bonney, Pete Chasar, Hedda Markham, Destiny Schwartz; Staff members Dianne Morris, Cody Erhardt.

Minutes from 11/18/10 were reviewed and approved.

Agenda Items:

- 1- C. Erhardt reported that he received a positive response from Public Works on use of recycled concrete for Hillside project, also that 5/8 to 3/4 inch crushed stone would make a good material for use between chunks of concrete.
- 2 P. Chasar added that Kim Jones indicated her approval for using the 5-ft. setback adjacent to her building for the Hillside project, also that orthodontist receptionist indicated support for project, adding that those parking on lot were probably tenants of Jones' building. Farmer was not contacted.
- 3 D. Morris said that CCEC indicated that they had about 10 used poles and that all poles could be acquired for \$1 -- but in Gold Beach.
- 4 On possible name replacement for pocket park, S. Bonney suggestion of "Pedestrian Oasis" was favored.
- 5 On Mission Statement, latest version now reads:

Create an art-oriented pedestrian space on the vacant Hillside/Chetco lot, using recycled materials wherever possible.

- 6 Assignments for next meeting:
- review Mission Statement and suggest additions or revisions;
- revise existing or create new draft plans for site.

Next meeting -- Thursday, December 9, 2010 at noon in Council Chambers.

-- Pete Chasar